Planning application comment was submitted on the02 December 2024 15:57 PM
The following is a comment on application P242559/F by Malcolm Rochefort

Nature of feedback: Submitting a general comment

Comment: The site is adjacent to footpath SO17A and Bridleway SO17. Although it appears from the site plan
that proposed access to the site is on another track, | would be concerned that increased traffic to the factory may
affect the road surface and progress along either SO17A or SO17. Provided this does not occur either during
construction work or use phase of the new building, and any damage is temporary and quickly repaired,
Herefordshire Ramblers Association has no objection to this proposal.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Malcolm

Last nhame: Rochefort

Postcode: SY8 2HP

Address: The Old Rectory, Leinthall Starkes, SY8 2HP

Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: Improved maintenance and signage for local bridleways and
footpaths

Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?
id=242559

Form reference: FS-Case-667364511



